
New Temporary Policy on Level I DUI School  

And Classroom Format 

We are limiting the number of clients in each group. 

We are will be offering an additional class weekdays on 

Mondays from 10 am – 2 pm. This is in addition to the Saturday 

and Sunday classes we currently offier. 

You must reserve a seat in a class. You will be contacted after 

you enroll online to schedule your classes. 

We will let all of you know when the Telehealth  

is up and running. 

• We are working on a Telehealth system that will allow you 

to “attend”  Level I classes Live over the internet. 

• Until that time you must attend an in-person class 

• There are requirements for you to use this service. 

• A working computer, a private email and a quiet and 

private area at home to use as you participate in the 

session will be needed among other things. 

• Price for a Telehealth session will be as normal for the 

time being. 

 


